
 
 
 
 

December 1, 2020 Update 
 
Hope everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving and looking forward to a Merry 
Christmas!   
 
We have some good news:  
 
I believe I mentioned we were working on two posters to accompany the history 
book.  Those posters are done and being printed!  I have attached links to them 
below.  One poster, a special map drawn for us by Erik Irtenkauf, showing historical 
locations in Esmont and Porters, is also page xvi in the history book.  The second 
poster, done by Dave Johnson, shows historic buildings in Esmont, present and no 
longer present, along with two very important men in Esmont's history - B.F. 
Yancey and Henry Lane.  The posters are standard sizes so framing will be easy.  The 
map is 11x17, the history is 18x24.   
 
The posters are free, made possible by the Albemarle County Department of 
Equity & Inclusion.  If you decide you want us to mail you the posters, please send 
me a check, made out to Friends of Esmont* in the amount of $5 to cover mailing 
costs.  Be sure your name and address are on the check.  If you decide to donate to 
Friends of Esmont in addition to the $5, I will send back to you an IRS Tax Deduction 
Receipt for the amount over $5.   
 
*Friends of Esmont 
210 Tenth Street, NE #301 
Charlottesville, VA 22902  
 
Below is a link to a news clip we just did on NBC Channel 29 in 
Charlottesville introducing the history book.  This link, along with information on 
ordering the book, visit the Friends of Esmont website: 
http://www.friendsofesmont.com/esmont-history-book.html       
 
https://www.nbc29.com/video/2020/11/30/friends-esmontwvir/ 
 
Contact me with comments/questions.   
 
Peggy 






